

Date: January 2, 2018

DDSD-DDW Numbered Memo 2018-01

To:

All DD Waiver Providers and Interested Parties

From: Jim Copeland, DDSD Director

Subject: Training on DD Waiver Standards

The DD Waiver Service Standards issued on January 2, 2018 are effective March 1, 2018. Training on these standards will be conducted via recorded webinars in February 2018. The webinar process will allow more efficient use of DDSD personnel and will provide more flexibility for provider agencies.

It is recommended that provider agencies read the DD Waiver Service Standards prior to the webinars for optimal benefit. DDSD personnel are presenting and will focus on highlighting changes. DDSD will field questions through the chat box.

Please watch for details regarding log in information in the coming weeks.

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding the DD Waiver Service Standards, please contact your local Regional Office or Gayla Delgado, Assistant DD Waiver Manager, at (505) 476-8915 or gayla.delgado@state.nm.us.

